
 
 

 

 

 

September 16, 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Staff and Concerned Citizens:  

 

As a follow up to my communication this morning, I am also providing you a link which will assist you in 

reviewing the proposed, revised English Language Arts and Mathematics curriculum by grade level and 

content area.   

 

Please use the following link to access the proposed, revised curriculum by grade level: 

 

http://www.avon.k12.ct.us/info/Backpack/default.asp?catid=36 

 

Should you have any questions after reviewing these proposed, final draft documents, please feel free to 

contact Donna Nestler-Rusack, Ed.D., Assistant Superintendent for Teaching and Learning or me at (860) 

404-4700.  

      

I look forward to communicating with you again very soon. 

 

Very truly yours, 

Gary  
Gary S. Mala  

Superintendent of Schools  

Avon Public Schools 

gmala@avon.k12.ct.us  
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